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Dave Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Saturday, June 29, 2019 7:01 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: *  * Update - The Best Offer Showroom's Final Day! *  *

 

 
 

 * The Final Weekend of Huge Discounts * 
 

Today and Tomorrow are the Final Days for this Showroom! On Monday, 

July 1st, the Showroom will renew itself with a brand new offering of 

beautiful, high quality mineral specimens at the same large discounts!  
 

ADDITIONAL FINAL WEEK BONUS!!! Purchase 2 or more specimens 

and receive an additional 10% discount on all! New Update next Monday! 
 

The New Half Price Showroom 
  

* Thanks again for making us your choice for Fine Minerals * 
 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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The Tucson 2019 Showrooms are Open! 

 

Beautiful New Specimens from This Year's Tucson Mineral Show! 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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